
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular 17-035/D08 

26th September, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on the Cantonese Opera Training 

 

Our school is keen on promoting music. With the support of Culture art and Sport Activities 

Working Group of Kwai Tsing District Council promoting, we are invited to organize Cantonese 

Opera training classes. Through this activity, the students’ horizons can be broadened and the 

chances to perform are increased. 

     Details of the training classes are as follows: 

Project Activity dates Active date Venue 

Cantonese 
Opera training 

29/9, 6/10, 13/10, 20/10, 27/10,  
24/11, 1/12, 8/12,15/12 

Fridays  
3:00 - 4:30 p.m. 

Music room  

Stage 
performance 

17th December, 2017 and 
7th January, 2018 

Sundays 
2:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

Kwai Tsing 
Theatre 

Students are required to purchase a pair of red trousers that costs $120 for performance.For  

enquiry, please contact the music panel chairperson, Miss Sun Hiu Yeung, or Mr. Zhong Hui. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

                                                                                 

Chow Kim Ho 

                                                                   Principal 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

 Reply Slip of Circular 17-035/D08＜return to Mr. Zhong Hui via class teacher＞ 

Circular on the Cantonese Opera Training  

Dear Parents, 

I have acknowledged your school Circular 17-035/D08 dated 26th September, 2017 regarding to 

the Cantonese Opera Training and performance. I have also acknowledged to pay $120 for the 

costume of the above event. 

Opinion:                                                                            

 

Student’s Name:                (    )      Parent’s Signature:                 

      Class:                                 Date:                    


